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Board of Supervisor’s Lifts Local State of Emergency 

During their July 20, 2021 meeting, the Amherst County Board of Supervisors adopted a resolution to end 
the local state of emergency that began in March 2020 due to COVID-19.  
 
Amherst County Administration offices are now open and operating during their regular business hours 
of 8:30-5:00, Monday-Friday. Mask requirements have been lifted for vaccinated individuals, and social 
distancing is no longer used during public meetings.  
 
Thanks to the efforts of Amherst County Public Schools and Amherst County Public Safety, many 
Amherst County residents received their vaccination early this spring.  
 
 
Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 

 

 

 

     

 

mailto:jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com

